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Announcement 

Complete deletion of Supplementary Federal note 

 

The Federal government today (value date t+0) completely deleted the 

  

 2.40% Supplementary Federal note 

 ISIN DE000BU4W000 

 

issued on 28 December 2022. The deletion of the security took place in the 

portfolio of the Economic Stabilisation Fund. The bond volume recently 

amounted to € 136,935,607,513.70.  

 

The deletion was carried out on behalf of the Federal government following a 

decision by the Federal Ministry of Finance on the basis of Section 6 (8) of the 

Federal Debt Management Act.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Finance Agency: 

Kirsten Bradtmöller, press spokesperson 

Phone: +49 (0) 69 / 25 616 16 07 

E-Mail: presse@deutsche-finanzagentur.de 


